
Star Award
N - Georgie-Rae

RB - Jacob
RG - Mateusz

1B - Sonny
1G - Ashton
2B - Laicee
2G - Abbie

3B - Ashton
3G - Elisse
4B - Lamia
4G - Eddie

5B - Sapphire
6B - Demi-Leigh

6G - Kadi

Gateway Gossip 19th March 2021

Achievements this Week
Core Award

N - Bodie
RB - Victoria

RG - Hafeezur 
1B - Hope
1G - Ruby
2B - Cody
2G - Lexi

3B - Felicia
3G - Renee
4B - Corey
4G - Jayden
5B - Maisie
6B - Sorcha
6G - James

Attendance Award

RB - Teddie
RG - Harley
1B - Oliver
1G - Grace

2B - Riley-James
2B - Oskar
4B - Riley

4G - Callum

Hello Parents and Carers, 
 

Week 2 has passed very quickly and the routines seem to have returned to normal with ease. I hope this
has felt the same at home also.

It has been great to have the whole school back with good attendance this week and it helped a lot to
have children in school on time and not classed as late. Well done to all parents who helped make this

happen. It really helps to have a positive and calm start to the day. 
A reminder, the gates open at 8.45am at the latest and will close at 9.00am, so we can get a picture of
attendance quickly each day. If arriving after that, your child will be logged as late on the register. The

office will start to make calls to you early each morning, if your child is not in school and our Pupil
Welfare Officer starts her visits early if we haven’t heard from you to check all is ok. Please report any

sickness through Parent App.
 

Another busy week in school. The better weather has seen more outdoor activity at break times taking
place which helped the children let off steam and enjoy their relationships with friends. So lovely to see!

 
Please ask all children to dismount bikes and scooters and walk around school to ensure everyone's

safety. The bike sheds are still freely available, so please make good use of them.
 

Next week sees the last week of this half term and our preparation for Easter. Don't forget the Easter Egg
decoration competition. Have your entries in by Wednesday 24th March. We have a very busy and

exciting week ahead and lots to look forward to including Dan the Skipping Man so don’t miss a day in
school! 

Have a lovely weekend all,
Mrs Robinson

 



Headteacher
 award 

Staff Shoutout!

Headteacher
 award 

Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!Let's Celebrate!

 House Teams 

Entries in by 
Wednesday 24th

 March

Friday 26th March 
Break up for Easter

Monday 12th April 
School open to all 

Earheart

100%100%
WINNERWINNER

Tobias 
Ruby 

Harley 
Alan 

 Ruby 
Poppy 

Tilly
Khurshida 

Leo 
Alex 

Charlie 
Charlie 
Robin 
Dalton 
 Declan 

Well done to
all our

winners!

Dates 
To Remember

King

 

Elisse
Ronney

Mrs Moss for being so thoughtful
(she brings little treats in for me)
and I couldn't do my job without
the amazing support she gives

every day!

 

Oliwia
Tomasz

 
 

Curie

Newton

Class attendance 
winners this week

are ..

RB 
5B

RB - Harley

2B - Casey-Leigh

4B - Finlay

4G - Lacey

6G - Ashton

 

181 337

217 199

Ms Cockerill for always
being happy to help and

keeping the school looking
good with her wonderful

displays.

Reader's 

 of the 

week



Our amazing learning at Gateway Academy!
Early Years went on a Spring walk

this week to see the changes
happening in our garden. We

noticed that the bulbs we planted
have started to grow and found

different insects. 

Have a
lovely

weekend!

Early Years have
become musicians. This

week we have been
making our own music
using the bells. We had

a go at making slow
tunes and fast. We had

so much fun! 


